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Eastgate settlement date confirmed 
 
Asset Plus (NZX:APL) is pleased to confirm that new titles for Eastgate have now been issued.  As a 
result, the settlement date has been confirmed as 12 August 2022, being 15 working days following the 
issue of the new titles.  A further update will be provided when settlement has occurred. 
 
 
-ENDS- 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Mark Francis       Simon Woollams 
CEO, Centuria NZ       Asset Plus CFO, Centuria NZ  
Manager of Asset Plus     Manager of Asset Plus 
+64 9 300 6161      +64 9 300 6161 
 
 
Stephen Brown-Thomas     Matthew Butt 
Asset Plus Fund Manager      Head of Investor Relations 
Centuria NZ, Manager of Asset Plus    Centuria NZ, Manager of Asset Plus 
+64 9 300 6161      +64 9 300 6161 


